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To whom it may concern: 

 
I am opposed to permission of mining water to be injected into aquifers. 
Apart from the danger of pollution of prescious aquifers, there is evidence coming from this 
practice of serious increase of earthquakes as experienced in USA. 
The dangers of not obeying the precautionary principal are evident in 
1. chaotic climatic events experienced around the globe,  
2. The rapid loss of indigenous species from clearing of bushland 
when not heeding the warning of  professionalscientists. 

Do not allow this method of 'sweeping dust under the carpet'. 
Legislate against it. 
Make industry responsible for their waste. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Keelah Lam 
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